
July 21, 2015 

 

Mr. Roger Kyle 

Quality Roofing Services 

7920 Georgetown Rd. Ste. 400 

Indianapolis, IN 46268 

 

Dear Roger, 

I want to send a quick note of appreciation for the prompt, courteous and thorough service that your 

company provided after we learned that we had a leak in our roof.  It was a relief to have someone that 

came to our church in the timeframe that was promised and did not just tell us what was wrong, but had 

the tools and materials necessary to complete the repairs while he was there.   

The storms that we had since he did his work confirmed that the leak was fixed and we have been able to 

replace the ceiling panels in the lobby area of our church.   

Thanks for quickly and professionally taking care of our roof problem!  Customer service is becoming a 

rare commodity in so many industries, but I would not hesitate to recommend your company to others 

when they are in need of excellent roofing services for their low or steep sloped roofs. 

 

With warm and dry regards, 

 

 

John Geary 

Nehemiah Bible Church 

1035 N. Oxford Street 

Indianapolis, IN 46201 

 

 


